
 
 
TO:  TPSD Board of Trustees  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  April 24, 2020 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2019-2020 - 097 
Description: 1993 Volvo  
   Estimated Value - $2,067 
   940 – Turbo wagon 4D 
   240,000 miles  
Given By:  B & B Concrete, David Brevard 
Purpose: For use in the Automotive Service & Collision 

Repair classes   
Site:   THS – Career Center 
Presented By: Stewart McMillian 
 
 
 


